
From: Chad Walldorf <walldorf@gov.sc.gov>
To: Ozmint.Jon@doc.state.sc.usOzmint.Jon@doc.state.sc.us

Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.usAdams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us
Date: 7/20/2003 6:47:01 PM

Subject: Cleaning equipment/supplies for DMV locales

I have some info from a company that contacted us to look at supplying 
what he says will be all of the "state of the art" cleaning equipment, 
supplies, and chemicals for us to handle all of the DMV's. The word is 
that he'd provide somewhere in the neighborhood of 10 trailers full of 
everything from buffers to mops ($60,000 per trailer initial cost I 
think) plus keep them stocked for the year ($25,000 per year in 
chemicals, etc) for free.

The trailers would be ours to use and your crews would drive them from 
DMV to DMV at night while doing their cleaning rounds. His shtick is 
that he makes his money by selling advertising on the sides of the 
trailers to restaurants, etc - the trailers would need to be parked in 
DMV lots during the day. He claims to be doing this with Clemson, 
Richland 1 and Williamsburg County Schools, and is also talking with 
Greenville County. Strange but fairly interesting idea - would either 
of you or one of your folks be interested in taking a look at it?

Chad
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